Comment from john wojewidka

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 17, 2022

| completely support rear-view cameras in lieu of mirrors. The tech is truly settled and reliable,
and the benefits can be life-saving. Today, we've accepted that backup cameras have clearly
presented daily benefit, but almost exclusively in very low speed circumstances. I'm absolutely
positive it has saved people a lot of money, time, and frustration. But having that same advantage
when driving would unquestionably have even more positive impact. Mirrors simply cannot
catch everything because of their required locations and, sometimes, size. A mirror's field of
vision simply cannot compete with a camera and even only-decent software. What are we
waiting for?!



